
August 17-18 Bulletin and Pulpit Announcement: 
 
 

“A Walk in Faith” 
 
 
Hopefully you found today’s informational presentation informative and helpful.  For any 
questions you may still have, there will be a Question & Answer Session immediately following 
Mass today in Fr. Ben Fellowship Hall.  If you are not able to stay after Mass today, our final 
Information Presentation and Q&A session is scheduled for next weekend in the parish hall 
following all Masses.  We want everyone to be completely informed and that is why we are 
making so many opportunities for you to learn about the building plans and ask questions.  
Everyone should make the effort to attend at least one information presentation.  And remember, 
these are only informational - no pledges to our campaign are being asked for at this time.  
 
(A reminder … Parishioner Information Packets are available to all parishioners in the gathering 
space.  Please be sure to pick up one of these updated and comprehensive info packets.) 
 
Also next weekend, we enter the “prayer phase” of our capital stewardship campaign.  This 
prayer phase is the time when each person is asked to prayerfully discern what their 
personal, sacrificial commitment to this campaign will be – keeping in mind the campaign 
theme “Not Equal Gifts, but Equal Sacrifice”. We thank you for your important 
cooperation and participation as we build for the future. 
 


